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Trusted Compassionate Care

905 N. Maple Street
Effingham, IL 62401

August 27,2020

[llinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson St., Second Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

Dear lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board members,

[ am writing in support of the newly proposed Sarah Bush Lincoln Bonutti Clinic (Effingham
Medical Office Building #20-030).

I made the decision a few years ago to leave independent practice in favor of working with Sarah
Bush Lincoln at its Effingham Clinic. It was a great decision! [ am excited about the Sarah Bush
Lincoln Bonutti Clinic because it will enable me to grow my own practice, as various practices are
shifted into larger spaces during the move. Additionally, I will have quick access to visiting
specialists with whom I will share the building.

I freely support Sarah Bush Lincoln because it supports me and it supports Effingham, the
community I call home.

Please accept this letter as an indication of my full support of Effingham Medical Office Building
#20-030. | hope you agree with me.

Sincerely,

R/ D)

Paul Oltman, MD
Primary Care



